
Football Victoria (FV) has run Football (Soccer) Programs at schools within

the Geelong region during 2022. We want to connect those students who

were interested in playing Football (Soccer) in 2023 to their local Clubs in

the Geelong region.

If you are interested in hearing more about the Football opportunities

offered by the local Clubs in the region for yourself, a friend or family

member, please get in contact with Monika from Football Victoria.

Monika - monika@makingplans.com.au

FOOTBALL VICTORIA

GEELONG CLUBS SEEKING


PLAYERS FOR 2023!
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